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Our H&W strategy is about attracting patients to have their concerns treated or cared for in the Philippines.

Primary Customers
The first group are those patients who will come primarily for cure/treatment/care. However, they are only going to come if there is an economic benefit; i.e., the procedures will amount to $4,000 or more and treatment will yield sizeable savings compared with costs in their own countries (considering the travel and hotel costs).

These additional “tourists” are expected to become quite significant in number, limited only by the capacity of our hospitals/clinics; ca +150,000 in Year 4 (2010).

By the nature of the activities, this initiative is led by the DOH and DTI.

Incremental Customers

The other potential visitors will be those who will come as bonafide tourists to enjoy the country’s attractions.  Their decision to come to the Philippines will have been influenced by their desire to seek treatment/therapy of their medical concerns. Otherwise, they would have gone to alternative destinations. These visitors are likely to seek simpler procedures such as executive checkups, conventional dental treatments, spa, plastic surgery, etc.  Such services and features in effect increase the attractiveness of the country as a holiday destination. 
The increase in tourism from this “incremental” group is estimated to be +350,000 in 2010. This initiative is largely DOT-influenced.

Total Increase in Tourism from the H&W promotions: +500,000 in 2010.

Overseas Filipinos in USA

There are close to 5 million overseas Filipinos in the USA, 40% belong to the “baby boomers” group (or are of retireable age).

Many of them would like to retire fully or partially in the Philippines. There are many reasons for their preference to return to the homeland; such as being near their relatives; retirement fund will go a longer way; social wellbeing; desire to contribute and help their own people, etc.

However, the main obstacle to their dream is the inability to ensure that their health problems can be taken cared of by their Medicare, an investment which they built up over their working years. If the American authorities can be convinced to allow the Medicare reimbursement of their health expenses in this country especially in accredited hospitals, the 2 million overseas Filipinos will be spending more of their time here, thereby sharing their knowledge (brain gain) and making significant investments/expenditures.  For the American government, this move will somewhat free up their overcrowded hospitals and nursing homes, and will also result in big savings in these admittedly expensive services shouldered by Medicare.

A determined lobby group to have Medicare honor expenses in the Philippines by retired FilAms in this country has to be organized by both the overseas Filipinos and the Philippine Embassy in the USA. Support can be extended by the DOT, PRA, etc. But the overall call will come from the initiatives of DFA and DTI.

A step change in the country’s economy can be gained from this single achievement.

